
DEAR STUDENTS, PARENTS, & GUARDIANS,

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL! I AM LOOKING FORWARD TO ANOTHER SCHOOL YEAR WHERE WE
CONTINUE TO MAKE STUDENT SAFETY A PRIORITY, INCREASE ACADEMIC RIGOR, AND FOCUS ON DAILY
ATTENDANCE. AS WE EMBARK ON A NEW ACADEMIC YEAR, I AM THRILLED TO ANNOUNCE SOME
EXCITING UPDATES AND IMPROVEMENTS THAT HAVE BEEN MADE OVER THE SUMMER BREAK. 

FIRST AND FOREMOST, I AM DELIGHTED TO INTRODUCE OUR NEW VICE PRINCIPAL, MATT SHINTAKU.
WITH A WEALTH OF EXPERIENCE AND A PASSION FOR EDUCATION, MR, SHINTAKU IS A VALUABLE
ADDITION TO OUR LEADERSHIP TEAM. PLEASE JOIN ME IN WELCOMING HIM TO OUR SCHOOL
COMMUNITY. 

IN ADDITION TO WELCOMING OUR NEW VICE PRINCIPAL, I AM PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE
COMPLETION OF OUR NEW BASKETBALL COURTS AND BLACKTOP AREA. THESE NEW FACILITIES WILL
PROVIDE STUDENTS WITH MORE OPPORTUNITIES FOR PHYSICAL ACTIVITY AND RECREATION,
PROMOTING A HEALTHY AND ACTIVE LIFESTYLE. A HUGE RECOGNITION TO JESSE COLLINS, VILLAGE
7TH/8TH GRADE PE TEACHER, WHO MADE THIS HAPPEN ON THE VILLAGE CAMPUS.

FURTHERMORE, OUR PLAYGROUND BATHROOMS & FRONT OFFICE HAVE UNDERGONE SOME
REMODELING. LAST, OUR SCHOOL HAS UNDERGONE AN AC OVERHAUL TO ENSURE THAT STUDENTS
AND STAFF CAN LEARN & WORK IN A COMFORTABLE & CONDUCIVE ENVIRONMENT, ESPECIALLY
DURING THE WARMER MONTHS. 

I AM GREATEFUL FOR THE HARD WORK AND DEDICATION OF OUR MAINTENANCE STAFF AND
TEACHERS WHO HAVE MADE THESE IMPROVEMENTS POSSIBLE. I AM CONFIDENT THAT THESE
UPDATES WILL ENHANCE THE OVERALL SCHOOL EXPERIENCE FOR EVERYONE IN OUR COMMUNITY. 

AS WE BEGIN THIS NEW SCHOOL YEAR, LET US CONTINUE TO WORK TOGETHER TO CREATE A
POSSITIVE AND SUPPORTIVE LEARNING ENVIRONMENT WHERE ALL STUDENTS CAN TRIVE. I LOOK
FORARD TO A SUCCESSFUL AND REWARDING YEAR AHEAD.

WARMLY,

LAQUITA E. ULRICH
VILLAGE PRINCIPAL 

VILLAGE
PRINCIPAL’S CORNER

August 2024 (916) 566- 1970



AUGUST INFORMATION
 

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT

PARENT STUDENT HANDBOOK
Please review the Village Parent Student
Handbook with your child. This is an
important step in setting them up for
success at school. It contains important
information about school policies,
expectations and procedures.  
Link:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wf2Yp1
6HCTVpBqgib91U6HJHl1pUNUCT/view?
usp=sharing 

When:September 5, 2024 

Time: 5:00-6:30 PM

Location: Cafeteria (5-5:30)  
                   Classroom (5:30-6:30)   
Taco truck will be present    
 

If your child turns 5 between
September 2, 2024 and June 2,
2025 they are eligible for
Transitional Kindergarten.
TK is a great opportunity for
young children to build a strong
foundation for their future
education and transition to
Kindergarten.

Please register your child today! 

TK REGISTRATION 


